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Please support SB1589 

I live on a gravel road, along with several other homes on this road.  We all go an 

easy pace when driving on the road so as not to kick up the gravel and keep it in 

good shape. 

Lately, a bunch of big lifted 4-wheel drive trucks have been driving down our road 

and pushing rocks into our yards.  We've been cleaning that up, not a big deal at first. 

Now, more recently, apparently the word has spread that this gravel road is a great 

place to take a monster truck and do spin outs and drifts, throwing the gravel into our 

yards and now even onto our front porches.  One of our neighbors even had a 

window broken by the flying rocks.  I don't even let my kids play in the front yard 

anymore. 

We called the police, but they are too busy.  We've tried to ask the truckers to take it 

somewhere else, but they say it's a "free country". 

You get the idea. 


